December 1, 1924.

John H. Scarff, Esq., 1012 Keyser Bldg., Baltimore, Md.

Dear Mr. Scarff:

Mr. Kemper writes us that Mr. Edward H. Glidden, of Baltimore, a member of the Institute, has diedetThis is the first news we have had of his death.

The JOURNAL wishes to publish a fitting editorial tribute to Mr. Glidden, and we wonder whether we may call upon you to assist us in securing the necessary information.

Be assured that we will

appreciate any service you can extend us.

Very truly yours,

Editorial Department

RW: eg



R. E. LEE TAYLOR, PRESIDENT WILSON LEVERING SMITH, VICE-PRESIDENT

BALTIMORE CHAPTER AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS BALTIMORE, MD.

JOHN H. SCARFF, SCORETARY WILLIAM H. EMORY TROASURER

Baltimore, December 15, 1924.

Mr. Rogers Whitaker, The Journal, A. I. A., 250 W. 57th. St., New York City.

My dear Mr. Whitaker:-

Upon my return to Baltimore after an absence of two weeks, I found your letter of December 1st., regarding the death of Mr. Glidden. I am today sending your letter to Mr. Theo. Wells Pietsch as perhaps the member of the Chapter who can best comply with your request.

If you do not obtain the desired information, kindly let me hear further.

Very truly yours,

John Dearff



R. E. LEE TAYLOR, PRESIDENT WILSON LEVERING SMITH, VICE-PRESIDENT

BALTIMORE CHAPTER AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS BALTIMORE, MD.

JOHN H. SCARFF, SECRETARY WILLIAM H. EMORY, TREASURER

Baltimore, December 27, 1924.

The Editor, Journal, &. I. A., 250 West 57th. Street, New York City.

Dear Sir:-

In reply to a communication from your office, I am sending you the enclosed appreciation of Mr. Edward H. Glidden, M. A. I. A., who died last spring. It was written by Mr. Hobart Upjohn, Architect, of New York, a relative of Mr. Glidden.

Any additional information can be obtained from Mr. E. H. Glidden, Jr., Baltimore.

Very truly yours,

Secretary.

HOBART-UPJOHN ARCHITECT

AARON·G·ALEXANDER. OTTO·F·LANGMANN· GRAND CENTRAL TERMINAL

NEW YORK CITY

TEL MURRAY-HILL 10481

December 31, 1924.

Mr. H. C. Whittaker 250 West 57 Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing an outline of the appreciation of the work of Mr. Edward H. Glidden, who died May 2nd, 1924. Also a picture of him, and will you kindly return the picture when you have finished with same.

Very sincerely yours.

HBU:LK Enc.

9 January, 1925.

My dear Mr. Upjohn:

Herewith I am returning to you the photograph of Mr. Edward H. Glidden, which you requested. By a singular coincidence, Mr. Scarif of the Baltimore Chapter sent me a copy of the obituary notice which you sent me a few days later; he informed mo that you had written it.

issue of the JOURNAL.

By the way, we were recently informed of the death of Mr. George E. Harney, F. A. 1. A.,
of the New York Chapter. The Chapter advised me it has
no record of an obituary notice for him. I wonder whether
you can help us with this. It is certainly a grave problem
to be up-to-date on the vital statistics of the Institute.

You will be sorry to learn, if you have not already heard, that Mr. C. H. Whitaker has been critically ill with typhoid fever, although he is a present on the road to recovery. He has been in a local hospital for the past three weeks.

Faifhfully yours.

Editorial Department